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NOTIFICATION LETTER NO. 1 
 

OCTOBER 26, 2023 
 

 
This notification letter shall become part of the Request for Qualifications for the above 
referenced project. 
 
 
The plans and specifications for the Lift Station 42 Capacity Improvements are available for 
viewing at 200 W. Washington St., 8th floor.  You are welcome to take notes while looking at the 
documents however, taking photos is not allowed. You may coordinate a time to view the 
documents by contacting Sadie Thompson at sadie.thompson@phoenix.gov.   
 
All other terms and conditions remain unchanged.  
 

 
 
 
 
Elizabeth Blakley 
Contracts Specialist  
CITY OF PHOENIX 
DESIGN AND CONSTRUCTION PROCUREMENT 
 
 

************************END OF NOTIFICATION************************ 


